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1. Given that the MAPLand Act seeks to make it easier for more people to access our lands, 
can you speak to how it will advance the administration’s equitable access goals?  

 
Answer: 
We agree on the importance of providing equitable access for more people to fully enjoy our 
nation’s public lands, especially for communities with disproportionately less access to nature. 
We have demonstrated this commitment through robust technologies we currently use to help 
visitors locate and safely access public lands. For example, our online interactive visitor map 
includes 193 million acres of National Forest System land and maps 371,000 miles of roads, 
158,000 trail miles, and more than 24,000 recreation sites as well as access points, and safety and 
other useful information. The public can also access Forest Service geospatial data through web 
map services and data downloads on various platforms. Forest Service georeferenced products 
can be used in third party applications. The Forest Service investment in online access to visitor 
information supports the USDA effort to enhance access to National Forest System lands by 
providing more data digitally for online use by the public. Making federal lands data, like maps, 
access points, and opportunities accessible through user-friendly data products and services 
makes it easier for the American public to navigate our federal lands and find the recreation 
experience right for them.   
 


